Dear Mre.eeo
In connection with awards for assistance under the program in legal and pol-
itical philosophy, of which I was informed in your letter of May 21, 1959, I

an application for a grant
take the libdrto to enclose herewith @

dknxhsnearmynaxtdfuring the second semester of 1961-1962, and the summer of
1 1962. The aforementioned dates are the most convenient for me, for by that time
I am sure I will have already completed the research work I am doing now, and I

will be free for another project.

In case you consider that the project of which I also enclose a concice statement

is not suitable under the program, pd o please

let me know at the earliest possible date. As you will see, the project , althoug
i

very elevant in my opinion to the study of problems im legal and political phuoy'!h
is also relevant to I
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